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19-10-18 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Please find below some dates for next term. 
 

 Tuesday October 30th ~ Year Reception audiology 
 

 Wednesday October 31st, November 14th, 21st, 28th, December 5th ~Forest school for Year 
Reception\ 1 

 

 Monday,November 5th ~ New wake up, shake up morning! After half term the Year 5 and 6 
children will be choreographing a new wake up, shake up to a track of their choice. We would 
like to invite you to join us when the bell goes. We will all perform our new dance and then there 
will be tea and coffee and pastries available. 

 

 Wednesday, November 7th ~ parent meetings ~ appointments will be available to book after half 
term. 

 

 Thursday, November 8th ~ parent meetings ~ appointments will be available to book after half 
term. 

 

 Wednesday November 14th ~ reading evening 5.30 to 7pm 
 

 Friday November 16th ~ Children in Need Day  
    PTFA Christmas Shopping Event 

 

 Friday November 30th  in the afternoon ~ Guide Dogs for the Blind Event organised by a group of 
children in their planning time 

 

 Friday December 14th Christmas play ~ our first performance will be at 9.30am. our evening 
performance will be at 6.30pm.  

 

 Monday or Tuesday December 17th or 18th. ~    Woodland adventure day   
 

 Term ends Friday December 21st.        PTO 

Armathwaite School 
ARMATHWAITE 
Cumbria 
CA4 9PW 
016974 72296 
head@armathwaite.cumbria.sch.uk 

Headteacher:  Mrs Helen Hepworth 



 

 

  

Learning with the 

Community 

School Curriculum 

Award 

 

 

School Clubs 
Please make sure that you book after school clubs with Mrs Dowes. All after school club must be paid in 
advance. If you haven’t booked in advance you will be expected to pay the one off price. If your child 
wants to try a club during the first week back they can do this for £1.50 (which would be deducted from 
their half term booking costs should they decide to continue). 
 
Breakfast club doesn’t need to be booked in advance. Wrap around (4.30 to 5pm needs to booked 24 
hours in advance). Please see newsletter for more details.  
 
Please find attached information regarding a country wide initiative called Operation Encompass that 
you may have heard about in the news. This initiative has developed to support children experiencing 
challenges due to domestic violence. Our school is now registered to be part of this operation. Please 
find a letter of information attached. Information booklets are available in school.  
 
Have a fun half term break.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Helen Hepworth 
Headteacher 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    


